From: Mike Rawan

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 8:25 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL]23 provincial place A-2024-0271

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To whom it may concern,

My name is Mukhtar Rawanbakhsh from 78 Provincial place Brampton.

As a concerned neighbor, I like to advise that I am against this application due to below concerns. We are a very tight net neighborhood and like our privacy and many of us have little children playing on the street.

*Increase traffic in the neighborhood,

*Loosing the green space along the sidewalk.

*Loosing parking space

*Effecting property value

* Effecting our elder neighbors directly behind house number 23.

Best regards

Mukhtar Rawanbakhsh